
 
 

 
 

 

March 20, 2024 

 

Dear Residents & Business Owners, 
 

Starting on Friday, March 22nd we will begin the Dyer Avenue (South of Vreeland 
Avenue) Improvement Project for the Township of South Hackensack.  The 
following is our construction schedule, weather-permitting. 

• Concrete & Drainage Work - Friday, March 22nd through Tuesday, March 26th  
• Milling and Paving, - Friday, March 29th  
• Traffic Striping and Markings – Friday Afternoon, March 29th 

During milling & paving operations, no Parking will be permitted on either side of 
Dyer Avenue and on the adjacent Side Streets within 50 feet of Dyer Avenue, 
during working hours (Monday Through Friday, 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM).  “No 
Parking Signs” will be posted by police and any cars in the way will be towed.  
Driveway access will be limited during milling & totally restricted during paving 
on Friday.  If any vehicles need to be used during this time, that they are removed 
from the driveways and parking lots prior to 7:00 AM.  We will provide access at 
the end of the working day.  Specific questions or concerns can be answered by 
the Foreman in the field. 

 
Please keep in mind that this Schedule is weather permitting.  If there are any 
changes to the schedule, we will advise. 

 
Your patience and cooperation are greatly appreciated. 

 
Sincerely, 
New Prince Concrete Construction Company, Inc. 

 


